
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT 1 



By providing this supplemental notice, Exactech does not waive any rights or defenses regarding the 
applicability of Maine law, the applicability of the Maine data-event-notification statute, or personal 
jurisdiction. This document may contain trade-secret, proprietary, and confidential information of 
Exactech, and thus Exactech requests that this information be kept confidential.  

Based on ongoing efforts to reconcile records, as well as to determine contact information, Exactech is 
mailing notices to an additional 1,995 individuals whose information may have been impacted as a result 
of this event. This number reflects those additional U.S. residents for whom Exactech has been able to 
confirm contact information and validate the data. On or about December 27, 2023, Exactech provided 
written notice of this incident to an additional four (4) Maine residents. Written notice is being provided in 
substantially the same form as the letter that was provided in the October 6, 2023 notice to your office. 
Exactech also will be providing notice of this incident on its website and will be providing notice to and 
through media.  


